COMMISSION ON AGING MINUTES

Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017, 2:00 p.m. — De Pere Community Center, Hickory Room
Members in attendance: Kathy Kane, Rachel Dickhut, Ken Peterson, Carol Peters
Absent: Millie Bain

Others present: Jenny Hammes, Dawn Barron

1. Approval of Minutes of the 1.19.17 Meeting
a. Minutes were approved.
b. Carol Peters motioned to approve the minutes and Kathy Kane seconded the motion.

2. Discuss Cribbage Tournament scheduled for April 29, 2017
a. The cribbage tournament will use round tables as it makes it easier for players to move

around.

3. Final Planning Session for the Spaghetti Bingo Luncheon scheduled for May 17, 2017.
a. Carol Peters and Kathy Kane will come in the day before to begin prepping for the spaghetti

luncheon. They will also be in early on May 17 to finish food prep. Kathy has the spaghetti
sauce recipe. Menu is spaghetti, salad, breadstick & dessert bars.
Ken and Dawn will call bingo.

c. The event will be in the Pine Room and we will have placemats.

d. Rachel will be out of town for the event.

4. Begin planning for the Senior Picnic scheduled for August 26, 2017.
a. Men’s Club will be making Booyah again. We will also have hotdogs, chips, and desserts.

b. Dawn has a head start on collecting prizes.
c. We would like to have a party favor for each guest.

5. Discuss Senior Program Offerings for the future.
a. Ken Peterson suggested everyone look through the ADRC booklet to learn about what

programs are being offered for seniors in the community. He also suggested Trivia Nights.
b. Coffee and Conversation was suggested.

6. Other Items

a. Dawn Barron has taken the position of Activity Coordinator focusing on Senior Programs.
She will be working from 12:00- 4:00 pm Mon — Fri.

Next meeting will be held on Thursday, May 18, 2017 at 2:00 p.m. at the De Pere Community Center
— Hickory Room.

Minutes recorded by Dawn Barron



